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Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Church Easter Service – Thursday 28th March at 9:45am 
Our church service will take place on Thursday 28th March at 9:45am at Alloway Parish Church. All children will 
walk to the church and should return to school around 11:00am.  Parents are invited to join us for the service, 
and we look forward to welcoming you. 
 
Consent forms which were issued at the beginning of term give the consent we require for this trip. If there are 
any changes to the information you submitted on your Annual Parental Consent form please inform us as soon 
as possible to allow us to amend our records.   
 
Please inform your child’s teacher if you do not wish them to attend the church for religious reasons and 
alternative activities will be provided in school for them.  If you wish to accompany your child’s class, as a 
parent helper, I would ask that you let the class teacher know as soon as possible. Parent helpers will 
walk to church with the children and then be seated at the rear of the church in the parent section. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Lauren Miller 
Depute Head Teacher 


